June 14, 2016

Dear Parents,

Saint James has had an overwhelming request for yearbooks this year. We
contacted the Yearbook company and they can deliver yearbooks to us in two
weeks.

If you have not received a yearbook and still want one, please fill out the
bottom of the page and return it no later than Wednesday, June 15, When
we receive the book we will call you to pick it up.

The price of the book is $22.00 which must accompany the form.

Sincerely,

Mrs. JoAnn Giordano
Principal

Yearbook Order

Students Name Home Room

Amount Enclosed

Telephone #

ORDER DUE NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, JUNE 15TH



